
f
..n . .

'

.' Od
*

.
\
.y''.s ' -

.

'

/

SEPT 5 1m

Docket No. 50-265

EA 88-217

Corronwealth Edison Company
ATIN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the meeting held on August 26, 1988, at the Region III office
batween Mr. D. Galle and others of your staff and myself and members of this
office to discuss verification of component optrability at Quad Cities
Station. This r:ecting wts an enforcernent conference held as a result of the
findings identifed in our Inspection Report Nos. 50-254/88015, 50-265/88015.

The enclosed copy of our report of this neeting identifies those matters
discussed during the meeting.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Comission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Roon.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this treeting.

Sincerely,
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Carl J. Papc+1ello
Deputy Regional Administrator

Enclosures:
1. Peeting Report

No. 50-265/88024(DRP)
2. Attachment 1
3. Attachtrent 2

cc w/ enclosures:
H. Bliss, Nuclear

Licensing Manager
| R. L. Bax, Plant Manager
j OCD/DCB (RIDS)
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' Liceising Fee Management Branch
Residt'it Inspector, RIII

i Richaro Hubbard
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J. W. Mc9affrey, Chief, Publice g/ f*n
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